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Welcome back!  Mr Vaughan and I hope you have all had a lovely Easter break and that you managed to benefit from the sunny weather.  I have been made to feel most welcome and already feel as though I am going to be incredibly happy at Carleton Green. I hope that over the coming weeks I will have the opportunity to meet you all. 

Our school website is currently being updated and a new newsletter will be formed as part of this and will be emailed to you.  In the meantime I will endeavour to send you a weekly update.  We would like our website to include photographs so if you have not already done so can you please let the office know if you give permission for your child’s photograph to be used on our website.
The Best We Can Be!! I have enjoyed meeting your children over these past four days and am looking forward to learning more about them over the term.  It would be wonderful to hear about any awards your child may have received for an out of school learning activity.  Our whole school assemblies on Tuesdays would be an ideal opportunity for celebrating these achievements.  

Dates for your Diary
Beach Clean up – Sunday 27th April 13:30. This is an afternoon where you and your child can take part in the Big Beach Clean up at Cleveleys.
EYFS Meeting for Parents – Just to let you know that there will be a meeting for EYFS parents on Monday 28th April from 15:40 to 16:30, where staff will discuss how attainment and progress are reported for our youngest pupils.
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 This is beginning on Friday 16th May at 8:10am. Just turn up if you are interested! This club will be held every week for children in Year Two or above.  Your child will need to come to school in their sportswear with their school uniform and clean socks packed in a bag.  It is also useful to provide your child with a bottle of water to keep them hydrated during the session. However, please be aware that your child may get a little muddy.
Best of British Lunch[image: image2.wmf] – Friday 23rd May.  If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like to participate in our special lunchtime at the additional cost of £2.20 please let your child’s class teacher know.
(Menu – beefburger with salad and chips or fish, chips and peas, followed by apple pie and ice cream or shortbread biscuits.)
Clubs – 
Tennis for year 3 and 4 – Tuesdays 15:30 – 16:30 

Fencing – Wednesdays starting at 8:00
Cricket for Years 5 & 6 – Wednesdays 15:30 – 16:30

Choir – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15
Girl’s Football for Years 4, 5 & 6 – Thursays at 15:30 – 16:15

Running club Year 2 upwards – Fridays starting at 8:10 from 16th May. 

Coming soon – Comenius club (times to be arranged)

                         Details of clubs for our younger learners
We would like to say a huge well done to the children that have been selected for this week’s Star of the Week. [image: image3.wmf]
Lucas Eckersley from Yellow Ducklings                                       James Churchill from Green Ducklings
Leo Young from Parrots                                                               Lewis Gratton from Herons

Kristin Tsang from Robins                                                             Megan Ellis from Owls

Jack Booth from Doves                                                                 Isabella Hargreaves from Doves
Sophia Parker and Jamie Rigby from Kestrels                             Adam Bagshaw from Hawks
Ellie Mercer from Falcons                                                             Darrianne Westhead from Eagles
Other Notices:
Please remember to take due care and consideration of our neighbours when dropping off and picking up your child.  However, the car park at school is designated for staff and for visitors of our school.
If possible we would appreciate it if all appointments for Doctors and Dentists are made for after the school day. As always please speak with your class teacher at the end of the day if you have any concerns or wish to share any information with us. Thank you. 






























Please, please, please can I urge you to read this newsletter each week. Remember you can also read your previous newsletters on our school website www.carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk/school.php
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